NCAME ROAD
UPGRADE

Work is also progressing well and
the road is currently closed to
enable the workers to complete
the outstanding work.

The project is expected to be
completed in January 2024. Some
sections of the road will be closed
as a result of the work that is
being done. Motorists will be
directed accordingly.

Local contractors which have
been appointed to implement
Phase 2 of the Ncame road
upgrade are making good
progress. About 90 percent of the
work has already been concluded
on the section leading up to
Makana Way and Extension 6.

The workers have begun installing
kerbs on the section between
Extension 4 and Joza, however,
the recent heavy rains have
delayed the project.




